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24th May 2024 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Geography curriculum, we will be having an ‘Airport Day’ based in the school hall on 27th 

June. 

 

On the day, we would love the children to come to school in summer clothing ready to take their flight to 

Kenya. Please could they bring a small suitcase/holdall to make the experience even more realistic? We will 

be asking them to fill in a luggage label (which will be provided) to tie to the handle of their bag. 

 

The children will be able to go with their class to the hall to check in, go through passport and security 

controls, luggage weigh in, get a boarding pass and board our Rose Green plane before enjoying some 

inflight entertainment and enjoying a snack aboard the aircraft.  

 

In preparation for the day can we call on any experienced pilots/flight attendants/airport staff etc. who 

would like to join us for the morning? We would also appreciate any tips/uniform ideas you may have.  

We would also love any further helpers to operate the different stations such as passport control/ security 

checks. Please talk to your class teachers; we would love your help. 

 

We are also sending out a plea for any large boxes (e.g. washing machine, television, garden furniture 

packing etc.) to enable us to make some of the airport equipment, any old holiday brochures you may 

have, any ‘flight’ information cards etc.  

 

We are really looking forward to the day and welcome any ideas or help.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 2 team and Mrs Tilling (geography co-ordinator)  

 


